
                          

MISSISSIPPI STATE BOARD OF MEDICAL LICENSURE 
 

  

 

The Board has scheduled an oral proceeding on Wednesday, March 21, 2018, to 

provide individuals an opportunity to address the Board regarding Proposed Regulation 

Title 30: Part 2630: Collaboration with Nurse Practitioners. The oral proceeding is 

scheduled to begin at 1:00 p.m., in the Board Room located at 1867 Crane Ridge Drive, 

Suite 200 B, Jackson, MS 39216.   

 

The Board’s rules and regulations state that persons wishing to make oral presentations 

at such a proceeding shall notify the Board at least one (1) business day prior to the 

proceeding and indicate the subject or nature of their presentation.  If you are planning 

on addressing the Board, please be familiar with the proposed rule as posted on the 

MSBML website: Proposed Regulation Title 30: Part 2630: Collaboration 

 

Submit your request via email to mboard@msbml.ms.gov.  Please provide the following 

information with your request: 

 

 Identify yourself and any persons or organizations you may represent 
 

 Please indicate the specific subject of your oral statement / comment: and 
 

 Provide the section or rule (Rule number, paragraph letter or number) of the 
proposed regulation that your comment / statement is pertaining to.  A copy of 
the regulation is available on the Mississippi State Board of Medical Licensure 
website to download and print.  The link is provided above. 
 

For public comments please submit by email to: mboard@msbml.ms.gov.  

 

Should you have additional questions concerning the oral proceeding that will be held, 

please email Frances Carrillo at frances@msbml.ms.gov.  

 

Hyperlink to google maps: 

Map to MSBML, 1867 Crane Ridge Drive, Jackson, MS  

http://www.msbml.ms.gov/sites/default/files/Part_2630_NP_Proposed_WEB.pdf
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